
 

 
 
 
16/03/2020 
Dear Parents/Carers 
I feel that it is appropriate given recent developments both nationally and locally,                                   
to write to you about our ongoing approach to the international spread of the                              
Coronavirus, Covid19. 
 
We continue to follow all the appropriate guidelines from Public Health England and the 
guidance issued by the Department of Education with regard to how educational settings 
should handle the current situation. The guidance is updated daily and we will continue to 
communicate this to parents on our school website and social media sites (Twitter and 
Facebook). This is so that parents always have easy access to the most up to date 
information available. 
 
We do not currently have any confirmed cases of Covid19 within school and as such we 
remain open as per the guidance.  The risk to any students or staff is classed as low. We 
would like to highlight the Government guidance issued recently which states that students 
should not come into school for 7 days from the point at which they first show any sign of 
one or more of the following symptoms:  
 
a) Fever 
b) Persistent dry cough 
c) Shortness of breath 
 
Regular handwashing remains the most effective way of avoiding picking up any virus. Our 
toilets are checked several times a day to ensure that there is adequate soap, and hand 
sanitiser is distributed throughout the school for students to use. We will continue to 
encourage them to use it appropriately when needed. Please talk to your children about the 
importance of regular handwashing. 




